
It’s not unusual today for patients to take as many as 10 different prescription drugs plus a host of over-the-

counter pills, vitamins and herbal supplements.  This multi-medication cocktail carries a variety of risks, es-

pecially if it’s not being monitored. That is why New Pueblo Medicine physicians are urging you to bring all 

prescribed and unprescribed medications and pills, preferably in their original containers, every time you 

see your physician for review as a way to: 

 Determine discrepancies in the types of drugs being taken; 

 Identify possible interactions with the other pills being taken; 

 Ensure you understand why you need each of your medications; 

 Identify possible medication errors or contraindications; 

 Make sure that medications are being taken correctly; 

Answer your questions and concerns. 

Research in outpatient and inpatient settings has shown a significant rate of medication discrepancies with 

the potential for adverse effects, ranging between 48 to 98 percent across all studies. New Pueblo Medicine’s 

electronic medical records provide the best system to track your prescription and nonprescription drugs as 

well as vitamins, supplements and over-the-counter pills that could interact with each other.  

We encourage you to keep an up-to-date list of the prescribed medications you are taking, including over-the

-counter pills, herbal remedies, nutritional supplements and creams. Please put all of your medications in 

their original bottles in a bag to bring every time you visit your New Pueblo Medicine physician. Don’t for-

get to discuss any negative effects you have experienced from previous drugs. (To help reduce the chance of 

medication interactions, it’s a good idea to use one pharmacy for filling all of your prescribed drugs.) 

We know patients may see several healthcare providers who may not know what other medications are be-

ing prescribed. As your patient-centered medical home, we want to work closely with you to maintain your 

complete medication list. Prevention of medication errors is an important part of our effort to help you stay 

well and our commitment to ensuring the quality and continuity of your care. 
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If you have diabetes, please bring your glucose meter with you every time you visit your physician. We will 

download your blood glucose log into your medical record, allowing us to track several important readings 

to help you live a healthier life.   

With accurate daily readings, your physician can recommend adjustments to your daily medication as well 

as your diet and exercise program, if needed, to help stabilize your condition.  



 

Parkinson’s disease; Multiple Sclerosis; substance 

abuse; and more. 

The integration of psychological counseling with 

primary care expands the options for New Pueb-

lo Medicine patients. When primary care physi-

cians and mental health professionals work as a 

team, patients are much more likely to have 

better treatment outcomes. This collaborative ap-

proach also improves access to care and follow-

up, reducing fragmentation of care, which can be 

frustrating and costly. 

As a patient-centered medical home, the addition 

of a behavioral health professional on site pro-

vides the framework, and now the capacity, to 

address mental and physical health concerns in 

one setting, thereby focusing on the patient as a 

whole person. 

Ask your primary physician if you might benefit 

from counseling. She sees patients at New Pueblo 

Medicine on Mondays and Tuesdays. Most 

health insurance plans cover psychological coun-

seling, but check with your insurer in advance 

about your specific coverage. To schedule an ap-

pointment or to receive more information about 

psychological services, please call 290-0300. 

A behavioral health professional is now part of 

New Pueblo Medicine, providing counseling and 

helping patients learn coping skills and positive 

health behaviors to help them prevent - and/or re-

cover from - health problems and chronic condi-

tions. Her office is at New Pueblo Medicine, where 

she will work collaboratively with our primary care 

physicians to provide another level of coordinated 

care to patients. 

The medical profession has known for decades that 

behavioral and social factors can cause or contribute 

to serious illness, disability and death. Psychologi-

cal stress can wreak havoc on the body by weaken-

ing the immune system and its ability to regulate 

inflammation and fight disease.   

“Mental health is part of one’s overall health,” says 

Phyllis Nichols, New Pueblo Medicine’s Registered 

Nurse Care Manager. “A healthy patient is one with 

a healthy body and a healthy mind. One does not 

exist without the other.” 

She said nationwide, as many as 70 percent of visits 

to physicians have a significant psychological or 

behavioral component. These problems co-exist 

with most chronic illnesses, including heart disease; 

diabetes; cancer; stroke; kidney and liver diseases; 

COPD; 

Patients’ Overall Health Can Improve When  

A Behavioral Health Professional is Part of the Primary Care Team  

The Link Between Physical Health and Mental Health Is Strong 

Studies demonstrate the benefits of integrating psychological services with primary health care:  

 Patients with heart disease who received psychological counseling showed a significant reduction 

in their risk of further cardiac events when compared to patients who were given only medication 

and medical care. 

 Clinical depression is prevalent in cancer patients and may impede treatment and recovery. 

 Hospital admissions decline when psychological counseling is integrated with primary care. 

 Individuals with diabetes, COPD and other chronic diseases are twice as likely as individuals 

without a chronic disease to have serious psychological stress. 

 Stress is repeatedly shown to have a negative effect on the immune system and is believed to pro-

mote the development and progression of many diseases.   



There are five more Saturdays when you can get your annual flu shot at a Mollen 

Flu Shot Clinic here at New Pueblo Medicine.  These clinics are exclusively for our 

patients on a walk-in basis.   

 

The 2012-2013 flu vaccine will protect against the H1N1 flu as well as the seasonal 

flu in a combination vaccine. The vaccine is covered by Medicare and most commer-

cial health insurance plans.  If your insurance plan is not contracted with Mollen 

Clinic, the cost will be $25. (Cigna plans are not contracted with Mollen.) 

 

The Centers for Disease Control recommends an annual flu vaccine for everyone six 

months of age and older as the first and most important step in protecting against 

this serious disease. The vaccine protects against the main flu strains that are antici-

pated to cause the most widespread illness during the 2012-2013 flu season. 

 

It will take up to two weeks after you receive your flu shot to develop immunity, 

and protection lasts about one year. Seasonal flu activity generally peaks in January 

or February. However, seasonal flu activity can begin as early as October and con-

tinue as late as May. 

 

If you have experienced a severe allergic reaction previously to a flu vaccine or if 

you have a severe allergy to a vaccine component, such as egg protein, you should 

not be vaccinated. In these cases, always consult with your New Pueblo Medicine 

physician first. 

It’s Time for your Flu Shot! 

Flu Clinics run from 8:00AM to 12:00PM  

on these Saturdays: 

 

October 20th   October 27th 

November 3rd        November 10th   November 17th 

 

Be sure to bring your insurance card with you! 

Medicare 

Open Enrollment 

October 17th   

to 

December 7th  

 

Open Enrollment for Medicare plans is 

early again this year! 

 

When selecting your plan,                       

please remember:                                      

New Pueblo Medicine                             

accepts all basic Medicare, but                  

we ONLY accept                                       

UnitedHealthCare’s Medicare              

Advantage plans. 

 

We want to continue to treat you well,  

make you well and  

help you stay well for life, 

so please choose carefully. 

 

If you have any questions, please give us a 

call at  

(520) 290-0300. 

 

We value you as a patient and want to 

continue to be Your Physician Team  

for Life! 



10 Reasons to Use Our Patient Portal 

 

New Pueblo Medicine’s patient portal is another way your primary physician and healthcare team provide 
patient-centered clinical support. Using the portal does not mean less face-to-face time with your physician. 
Instead, it provides a 24/7 communications option for you between office visits. 

Our patient portal makes it possible for you to: 

1. Securely send communications to your personal physician and members of your healthcare team 
anytime. 

2. Review your financial information; send inquiries; and make secure credit card payments. 

3. Communicate changes in your demographic and insurance information. 

4. Schedule, change or cancel an appointment. 

5. Receive test results and doctor’s notes as soon as they’re ready. Beginning November 5, 2012, we will be 
able to send you lab results via our Patient Portal. 

6. Share selected health information with caregivers and out-of-state children (with your written 
permission). 

7. Fill out forms before your appointment. 

8. Avoid phone tag, call-backs and waiting for the office to open in order to contact us. 

9. Communicate securely with your physician and other team members using your own password to log in. 
Our portal complies with all HIPAA patient privacy regulations. 

Simplify your life. You can access the patient portal website from the convenience of your home or office - 
day or night. 

Getting started is fast and easy. Just stop by the front desk at your next appointment or whenever you 
are in the neighborhood. It takes five minutes to register and get setup. If you need a tutorial, we’ll be 
happy to walk you through it.  For more information please call us at 290-0300.  

Want to stay connected? 
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